Town of Snow Lake Shores
P.O. Box 400
363 Snow Lake Drive
Ashland, MS 38603
(662) 224-3050

Residents and property owners,

A couple of updates of current projects in town. The secondary well
drilling was completed a few weeks ago. The location is behind our job
shop on Lakeview. The pump crew is currently working on the pump
and the well house. Once this is complete we will have two wells that
will alternate filling our water tower and will avoid an emergency if
one of them were to be out of service. This project will hopefully be
completed in the next month or so and I'm proud to announce it has
been covered by a Federal grant along with ARPA money from the
state.

We have also been recently notified that the state has approved
money to make some much needed road repair. I want to personally
thank our Vice Mayor, Harry Leuer and our State Representative,
Steve Massengill for their efforts in this matter. Without both of them
this would never have happened. More information will follow
concerning this project and the timeline. I just wanted all to know it’s
in the works.

Doug Irby, Mayor
Snow Lake Shores, Mississippi



